OBUDAI EGYETEM RECTOR
OBUDA UNIVERSITY

Dear Rector,

| hope this letter finds you well and | would like to wish you a happy new year.

| am writing on behalf of the Obuda University, and | am excited to introduce the new Pannonia Scholarship
Program below. It is a newly established program which offers mobility opportunities to students, teachers and
staff from the Hungarian higher education institutions. The Scholarship is funded by the Hungarian Government,
with the purpose of internationalisation and implementation of higher mobility among the institutions, training
and research centres. The program supports mobility for study, internship, research and teaching.

These are the possible forms of cooperation:

- Short term mobility programs (2-30 days) for BSc, MSc and PhD level,

- Long term mobility programs (2-12 months) for BSc, MSc and PhD level,
- Scholarship for excellence (1-6 months) for MSc and PhD level.

The scholarship provides financial assistance covering tuition fees, monthly stipend and accommodation for
eligible candidates. To ensure the internationalisation, Hungarian institutions have the opportunity to host and
offer scholarships for short term mobility to Hungary for the teachers and researchers from foreign higher
education institutions as well.

This new program will also fully recognize university credits completed at foreign universities, allowing students
to study abroad without delaying the completion of their university studies.

The Program requires our institutions to sign a bilateral agreement to ensure the cooperation. | greatly
appreciate the time taken to read the proposal and would be happy to work out any further details.

If you see an opportunity for cooperation between our universities within the framework of the Pannonia
program, please let us know.

If you require any further information about the program, please visit the official website of Pannonia
Scholarship: https://pannoniaosztondij.hu/about-the-pannonia-scholarship-programme

| look forward to our cooperation in this matter,

Best regards,
Prof. Dr. Levente Kovacs

rector
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